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Jack Stand safety recall
Posted by OldInjun - 2020/05/20 12:36
_____________________________________

Pontiac'ers - 
Hopefully you all are doing well under the current circumstances. 
In the interest of safeguarding your safety, and keeping you as a 2+2 Registry member, I share this link
to a safety recall for certain model automotive jack stands sold by Harbor Freight: 

For more information email: recall@harborfreight.com. For certain units of the Pittsburgh Automotive 3
Ton and 6 Ton Heavy Duty Steel Jack Stands 
images.harborfreight.com 

Stay safe and healthy. 
Jack Anderson
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